
Open to all doctors in training

Find out more about us at: 

In recognition of the 70th anniversary of the founding of the NHS, Doctors for the 
NHS are offering a prize of £500 for the best essay with the title:

“ Our profession in today’s NHS”

Winning essay to be published in the BMJ, subject to editorial approval
Winners will be announced at the DFNHS Annual Meeting at Unite HQ, 
128 Theobalds Road, London WC1X 8TN, on Saturday 6th October
•	 Your essay should be under 2000 words
•	 Closing date for submission 16th September 2018
•	 Essays should be submitted by email to:  doctors4thenhs@gmail.com
•	 Any questions about the competition can be sent to this address

Doctors for the NHS was founded in 1976. It is the only professional medical 
organisation whose sole purpose is to fight for the NHS and the public it serves. 
Membership is open to all doctors who share these commitments. Why not join us?

The Doctors for the NHS Essay Prize 

In collaboration with the BMJ

•	 £500 first prize
•	 £200 second prize


